
 
Transport for NSW  

To subscribe to the email distribution list for this project, please contact info@m7m12integrationproject.com.au  

Footpath closure – Rene Place, 
Cecil Hills 
M7-M12 Integration project  

June 2024  

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharug people as the Traditional Custodians of the 
lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

What work are we doing?  
Work is taking place in Cecil Park and Cecil Hills 
to build the M7-M12 Interchange and widen the 
M7 Motorway.  

To ensure the safety of pedestrians and cyclists, 
the footpath between Rene Place and the M7 
shared user path will be closed due to ongoing 
construction activities.  

 

 

The footpath will be closed from Tuesday 18 June 
2024 until Tuesday 31 December 2024, weather 
permitting.  

Detours will be in place for pedestrians and 
cyclists. Please follow directional signage. 
Access will be maintained along the M7 shared 
user path. 

 



To subscribe to the email distribution list for this project, please contact info@m7m12integrationproject.com.au  

 

 

Location of work 

Contact us

 

 

 

 

 

24/7 Project Infoline 1800 712 712 

info@m7m12integrationproject.com.au 

www.m7m12integrationproject.com.au 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

Interpreter service 

For languages other than English  
call 131 450 
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